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TILDEN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION    

The Tilden Township Planning Commission met in the Township Municipal Building on Tuesday, April 19, 

2022 with the following present:  Chairperson Dale Keener, Vice Chairperson Greg Kozlowski, Christopher 

Forte, Secretary Lorraine Ramirez, Township Engineer Joe Zucofski, Township Solicitor Joan London and 

members of the public. Absent: Sharon Enevoldson and Joshua Breslin.  A copy of the roster is on file 

with the secretary. 
 

Chairperson Dale Keener called the meeting to order at 7:28 P.M. followed by the pledge of allegiance. 
 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 

None 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

- Approval of March 15, 2022 tabled until the May meeting for correction. 
 

SUBDIVISIONS 
 

- None 

 

OTHER BUSINESS 
 

Township Solicitor Joan London discussed sample ordinances for the commission to review for the next 

meeting regarding the Township Zoning Ordinance Review.  Information on Short Term Rentals, Solar 

Farms and Solar Energy Systems, keeping of livestock, chickens, beekeeping and other animals.  

Agritainment, Agritourism, Warehouse and Distribution facilities will also be reviewed for the next meeting.    
 

ADJOURNMENT 
  
A Motion was made by Greg Kozlowski and seconded by Christopher Forte to adjourn the meeting 

at 9:00 P.M.  Upon roll call Keener, Kozlowski and Forte voted yes.   

         

 

Attest: 

  

        

 

Lorraine Ramirez 

       Secretary 


